
March 7, 2023

To whom it may concern,

Hi, I am Kennedy Black. I have been in the Green Acres 4-H club for 6 years and this is my

second time in the market goat project. I do sewing and I am currently making a quilt. I am in

the dog project and I am training my 2 year old puppy some very important commands. My goal

by the end of the year is to have a well rounded responsive puppy. I am also in a leadership

position as the treasurer for the club, which has helped me speak in front of a crowd.

I am also raising a market goat this year. My goat’s

name is Noname and he is a wethered goat. I have

been working with him often and very hard to have a

goat that is market ready. Noname will be around 80

pounds at the Junior Livestock Auction. I am feeding

him three pounds of high protein feed a day (morning

and night). I hope to make a wonderful market product

for somebody's table!

There are 3 ways you can support me and my goat.

You can be a buyer at the Junior Livestock Auction at

the Sacramento County Fair at 10:00 am on Sunday,

May 28th 2023. You can place an “add on” on my

animal at www.sacair.com. Finally you can donate to

the Sacramento Barnyard Bidders program at barnyardbidders.com. Thank you for taking the

time to read this letter. I hope to see you at the Sacramento County Fair on May 25 - 29!

Sincerely,

Kennedy Black

http://www.sacair.com

